
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday  
May 26 

• Weekly Assembly in Gym @ 8:45am 
• PAC Meeting @ 2:30pm in Library 
• Field Trip to Crescent Beach – Grades 1 & 2 @ 8:20am 

Tuesday  
May 27 

• Literacy in Motion on site for one-on-one reading support  
• Sewing Club 
• Recorder Club @ Lunch for grades 4-6 
• Boys Club 8:30am – 10am 
• Games Club @ Lunch for grades 4-6 
• Grade 6 Visit to Hatzic Middle @ 7:55am 

Wednesday 
May 28 

• Sewing Club  
• Ready, Set, Learn @ 9am (Pre-K Families) 

Thursday  
May 29 

• Recorder Club @ Lunch for grades 4-6 
• Drum Group @ Lunch 
• Deb Bonsfield here @ 1pm 
• Field Trip to Fishtrap Creek – Mrs. Pruim & Mrs. Wilcox class 

Friday  
May 30  

• SPIRIT DAY! Wear School Colors/Shirts (Black/Teal/White) 
• Field Trip to Dewdney (Art Starts Performance) – All classes 

by bus @ 10:25am 
• Sandwich Bar Lunch 
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Special Thanks 

We want to say a special thank you to all our volunteers who helped facilitate 
the Craft Lunch this week, and Feeding Futures for our Taco Lunch. Also, a 

special thank you to Chrystal for volunteering her time for Intramurals and the 
Cultural Activities! 
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Upcoming Field Trips 

This week is a busy one with 4 Field Trips coming up. Monday May 26th 
for Grades 1 & 2 to Crescent Beach. Tuesday May 27th the Grade 6 
students are visiting Hatzic Middle’s Wolf Den. On Thursday May 29th 
Mrs. Pruim and Mrs. Wilcox classes are going to Fishtrap Creek, and on 
Friday May 30th, all classes are going to Dewdney Elementary for an Arts 
Performance. All permission slips have been sent home. If you have not 
received or if you need another one, please reach out to the office. 
Please make sure students arrive on time for the field trips as the bus 
cannot wait.  

Sharing Shelf 

We have fully restocked our Sharing Shelf! If any families or caregivers 
are interested, it is located right outside the office.    

After the Bell Program 2025 

This is a program that delivers food hampers to your door every 2 weeks 
throughout the summer (2 in July and 2 in August). If you are interested, 
please return the attached form to the office by May 30th, or let the 
office know and we can submit for you. If you have any questions 
regarding the program, please see the form for contact info.  

2025-2026 Bus Registration 

Bus registration is now open. All new and returning riders must 
complete the online registration each year. To register, please visit 
www.mpsd.ca/schools/transportation. If you no longer require bus 
service, please email transportation@mpsd.ca to let them know.  

PAC Fundraiser: Ongoing Bottle Drive 

Just a reminder we have an ongoing bottle drive to raise money for our 
PAC. I have attached a flyer if you want to return to the depot. You can 
also drop off at the school. Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates To Remember 
 
 

June 12 
June 13 
 
June 19 
June 20 
June 23 
June 24 
 
June 25 
June 26 

Indigenous Awards 
PJ’s & Pancakes @ 9am 
Welcome to Kindergarten 
Grade 6 Year End Celebration 
Sports Day 
Grade 6 Whonnock Lake 
Movie Day @ Theatre 
Grade 6 visit Hatzic Middle 
Beach Wear Day 
Last Day of School! 
Report Cards Sent Home 
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